Cancer Screening Program Feedback Request

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improving our
Cancer Screening Program, we value your feedback and insights.

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding
your recent experience. Your feedback will help us enhance our services and better support those
in need.

Please consider addressing the following questions:

How would you rate your overall experience with the cancer screening program?

Were the staff members knowledgeable and helpful?

Did you feel adequately informed about the screening process?
What suggestions do you have for improving the program?

Your responses will remain confidential and will be utilized solely for the purpose of program

improvement.

Thank you for taking the time to help us in this important endeavor. We greatly appreciate your
input.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]

[Contact Information]



